

December 2, 1975

Hr. Albert W. Strout 63 Alba Street Portland, Maine

63 Alba Street, Portland, Maine 04103 133-Dw1 | Neering Center 3

Dear Mr. St we:

Your property has been surveyed by the Portland Housing inspection Division, Health Department, and has met Minimum Code Standards. Congratulations are extended to you for the general condition of your property. Good maintenance is the best way to preserve the useful life of your property and neighborhood.

in order to aid in the preservation of Portland's existing housing inventory, it shall be the policy of this department to inspect each residental building at least once every five years. Although a property is subject to re-inspection at any time during the said five year period, the next regular inspection of this property is scheduled for 1980.

If howe can be of further help, please feel free to call on us.

Sincerely yours, David C. Bittenbender Health Director

Lyle D. Noves Chief of Housing Inspections

LON: 1